
 

 

 

 

  

NASACRE AGM 2013 

Dear SACRE clerk 

Allow me to introduce myself as the new NASACRE Membership Secretary. You will 

notice that our logo has changed. This is part of the theme for our new website 

which will be launched at the AGM. 

  

It is in that regard that I am writing to you with details of our 2013 AGM which will 

take place at The Council House in Birmingham on Thursday May 23rd. 

Download the AGM flyer. 

 

Download a delegate nomination form. 

PLEASE NOTE: only electronic forms can be processed. Please do not send forms 

by post. 

  

http://nasacre.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b1bda1b734&id=fe918ec0e7&e=72a8a5e7f5
http://nasacre.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b1bda1b734&id=167dfeff27&e=72a8a5e7f5


 

I would be very grateful if you could circulate this information to all members of 

your SACRE. 

  

Further details regarding nominations and elections for the NASACRE Executive 

committee will be sent shortly, with other papers to follow nearer to the date of 

the AGM. 

  

Kind regards 

Sharon Artley 

  

NASACRE Membership Secretary 

memsec@nasacre.org.uk 

www.nasacre.org.uk 
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